
Dear Parents,


We are honored to have your children as a part of The Greenhouse. Our mission is to develop a 
culture where children discover the goodness of Jesus. Each child is loved and respected as 
an individual with a special purpose chosen by God. Our teachers pray for sensitivity to your 
child’s specific needs and work to help them understand how loved they are by their heavenly 
father.


This welcome letter is provided for you from The Greenhouse Team. MCC embraces a time of

family worship in the worship center prior to the Pastoral teaching. You will need to check-in

your child at the Welcome Center as you arrive and then have them join you in the sanctuary 
for worship. Pastor Wayne will dismiss the children and they will meet their teacher at the back 
of the room and be escorted to class. The nursery, for ages infant to 3 years old, may be taken 
to their class before the church service begins.


Our children teachers will lead the class in fun activities, skits and stories from God’s holy book 
the Bible. If you have not already, please complete your child’s information form and return it to 
the children’s representative at the Welcome Center. Our Children’s Team is available to answer 
questions, listen to your concerns and receive your comments. We are here to serve you and 
your family.


Again welcome! Your children are important to us and a treasure and delight to God’s heart. We 
look forward to partnering with you as we walk together teaching and loving your child.


Faithfully serving Jesus,


The Greenhouse Children’s Ministry Team


